
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you have had a lovely week, despite the interchangeable weather. Please see below 

an update from this week and some key messages: 

PTFA social event 

On Tuesday 17th June at 19:00 is the PTFA event at Fylde Cricket Club. We would love to see 
you there. The last one in October, was a fun night with staff, students, parents and 
members of the local community in attendance. If you wish to attend, please sign up using 
the QR code below. Tickets are £3 per person or £10 for a family ticket.  

 

 

PE update 

Our Year 10 girls travelled to LSA today to play a triangular match against LSA and St Bede's 
ahead of the Wyre and Fylde tournament that Hodgson are hosting next week.  

There were three super games of rounders played and our Hodgson girls narrowly missed 
out on winning both matches by only 1 rounder, losing to last year's league winners LSA, 
5.5-4.5 and to last year's tournament winners, St. Bedes 9.5-8.5.  

Player of the match went to Olivia T. for filling in as bowler last minute and Millie C. for 
some wonderful "cheeky" half rounder steals! 

Next Wednesday, at 15:15, at Fylde Cricket Club we have our annual student vs staff cricket 
match. Please feel free to come down and support the students (or staff) and cheer them 
on.  

Uniform shop 
 
Over the next few months, our uniform shop will be back open on advertised dates. Please 
see the attachment with the information about opening times and the mail order service 
available.  
Opening Times for June 

Saturday 21st June 9:00-1.00  
Saturday 28th June 9:00-1.00 
 



 

 

 

 

Mental Health Matters@Hodgson 

As we come to the end of the academic year, we would like to take some feedback on the 
provision at Hodgson to support parents and students with mental health. Please could you 
spend a couple of minutes completing this Microsoft Form about our mental health 
provision at Hodgson. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-D_VT3cHjUea-
RZEinupswiIy55GnNVJrM-xBCDob7VUMlFWVzRHN0ZBMlBYT1JLNDdXQUxWNE5WNC4u 

If you would like to discuss anything further, please email a.king@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk. 

 

Equipment 
 
Thank you for your support in launching our new equipment expectations with students. We 
can already see that it has had a positive impact on the teaching and learning taking place.  
 
The vast majority of students are now arriving to lessons ready and prepared to learn.  
 
However, there are still a small minority of students who are not meeting our equipment 
expectations and parents/carers of these students will be contacted separately by form 
tutors.  
 
Please continue to remind your child that they can use their house points to replace missing 
equipment and they should be packing their bag the night before school to make sure no 
equipment is left at home. 
 

Year 10 Mock Exams 
 
Next Thursday, our Year 10 students will start their mock exams. Students need to ensure 
they are on time and organised for these mock exams. We wish our Year 10 students the 
very best of luck and if they feel they need any additional support to seek pastoral or their 
form tutor.  
 

End of Year Trips 
 
On Tuesday 15th July, our students from Y8-Y10 are out of school at either the Pleasure 
Beach or the Trafford Centre. If you have not made the payment on ParentPay for your 
child’s choice of visit, please can we ask that you complete this payment as soon as possible.  
 
Year 11 
 
Next week, our Year 11s will sit their final exams. The Year 11s have conducted themselves 
fantastically during this GCSE exam period and we are extremely proud of their efforts, 
conduct and resilience.  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-D_VT3cHjUea-RZEinupswiIy55GnNVJrM-xBCDob7VUMlFWVzRHN0ZBMlBYT1JLNDdXQUxWNE5WNC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-D_VT3cHjUea-RZEinupswiIy55GnNVJrM-xBCDob7VUMlFWVzRHN0ZBMlBYT1JLNDdXQUxWNE5WNC4u
mailto:a.king@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 23rd June, the Year will have their Celebration Day on the field across from the 
school. This will run from 09:00 till 14:30. There will be opportunities for students to buy 
food and ice creams from vendors during the day. They will need to bring cash or 
contactless payment. 
 
Following this, on Thursday 26th June, we will host the prom for the class of 2025 at The 
Village Hotel, in Blackpool.  
 
I hope you and your families have a lovely weekend.  
 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs S. Khan 

Headteacher 


